
 
 

West Coast Parents’ Matching Convocation Postponed, Sept 21-23, 2012 
 
Joshua Cotter and Schanker 
September 6, 2012 
 
To District, State, Church and Lovin’ Life Pastors, Blessed Central Families 
 
The Parents’ Matching Convocation (PMC), originally scheduled for September 21-23, 2012 in the San 
Francisco Bay Area, is postponed. This is due to True Father’s ascension and the intention of so many 
members to travel to Korea to celebrate Father’s victorious life and support his Seonghwa, and to attend 
True Mother’s historic address on September 17th.     
 
Also, the number of registrants has remained quite small to hold this program, and may be reduced further 
by those traveling to Korea.    We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.   
 
We will reschedule the West Coast PMC for sometime early next year, if not before. If you have 
questions or concerns, write us at BFDadmin@unification.org. 
 
May God bless you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President 
Unification Church USA 
 
 

 
Rev. Phillip Schanker 
Director, Blessed Family Ministry 
Unification Church USA 
 


